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Addendum Notice –  Third Party Administrator and Health Insurance Coverages 

 
The City of Carlsbad has been asked the following questions and offers the following responses 
in blue text:   
1.       What is the current medical/dental network being utilized?  United Healthcare Open PPO 
Network 
 
2.       Will the City consider proposals that do not combine medical and dental benefits, but 
rather offer as separate coverage?  No, the medical and dental plan must be combined.  
 
3.       Will the census be made available in an excel format as indicated in Addendum 8, 
Question 1?  Upon request. The file type is not compatible with our website, so we are 
providing directly to proposers upon request.   
 
 
Thank You,  

 
Matt Fletcher 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Carlsbad 
575-234-7905 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 575-234-7905 or email me at 
msfletcher@cityofcarlsbadnm.com. 
 
Please return a signed copy of this addendum notice with your bid. 
 
 
X______________________________                      Date: ____________________ 

Name of Representative 
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